PUBLIC SCHOOL

November, 2017

Falcon Leader Assembly.

We are so proud of our Falcons. Congratulations to our
Fairview Students who participated in soccer, orienteer-
ing and cross- country this month! Our Intermediate
Soccer team won their division! Zoe I. and Natalie D.

Provincial Report Cards will be sent home on No-
vember 13, 2017. Interviews will be held Novem-
ber 16 and 17™ If you need to reschedule your
interview time, please call the office.

While achievement is important in all areas, staff is won 1* at orienteering, while Jordan R. placed 2™ and
concentrating on mathematics and will be learning Michael K placed 3™ at cross-country. Students are
together with members of the Grandview staff. We will starting to practice volleyball and teams will be starting
concentrate on number sense and numeration, up soon. Good luck! We also have an Ed. Tech Crew and
specifically quantity of a number. Math truly is all staff are looking forward to learning from them.

around us. Families, talk to your children about math
that is all around us.

Dear Fairview Families,

I am pleading with you to make an effort to come to
our School Advisory Council Meetings. As a member
of our Council, you will be the first to learn about
upcoming events within the school. Together, we
can make wise decisions that affect our students
and their learning. | hope to see some new faces out
when we meet on Wednesday, November 15, 2017
at6:30 p.m.

Respectfully, Danielle Lipson,

Chair of the School Advisory Council (SAC).

Falcons earned
stars for demon-
strating the
character attrib-
ute, cooperation.

Way go Falcons
for
demonstrating
success!

New Build — October, 2017
Mrs. Schmidt and Mrs. Harvey tweeted, “The
struggle is real”, as their kindergarten students

Congratulations Falcon

watch the construction from their classroom.
Leaders!
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Congratulghions to the |ntermediate Socee Our Junior Soccer team lost their games to
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Team for placing first at the tournament! shoot outs!

Leaders of the Assembly waiting to begin.
Great job grade 8 students!

Our fabulous cross country runners!

Operation Christmas Shoebox! We are beginning to collect shoeboxes. If you would like to contribute, please let the office know. Thank you!



